
lr. eter Onanian 
87 C achman Lane 

November 15, 1973 

North Andover, Massachusetts 01845 

Dear Hr. Onanian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt number 17347 is enclosed . 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


